
Nancy Lust 
 

Hi, my name is Nancy Lust and-- hang on, let me-- my video going here. I live next to the-- oh, my
name is spelled, N-A-N-C-Y L-U-S-T. I would really encourage you folks to include
limited-purpose landfills in this rule. They accept a lot of wood waste and two-by-fours and
construction demolition debris and even in an arid area, that stuff does generate methane. There are
two limited-purpose landfills here in Yakima. Both of them have had their permits pulled because
they haven't been operating correctly, and I have no doubt that they are emitting methane. I don't
know whether it meets the exceedances or not, but they both had landfill fires and lots of problems.
I think that the statewide regulatory protocols for construction and demolition waste have a few
loopholes and they're being exploited and getting a little bit closer scrutiny regarding air emissions
and I would encourage the use of drones and best practices technology for doing that would be very,
very helpful in reducing the methane as well as creating a more compliance for these landfills.
That's all I have to say. Oh wait, I do have one more thing. Somebody mentioned slope and I think
that that is a very important thing to look at for this rule. We recently had, the landfill had to
purchase some property from a neighbor because they couldn't fight the landfill fire because the
slope was too steep for them to get their equipment on it. If there's one more rule regarding slope
for people to look at, I think that would be a good thing. Thank you.


